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Despite Latest Racket Over Killing Obamacare, Business Still
Left Hanging
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Republican lawmakers in Washington have long called for repealing the Patient Protection and

Affordable Care Act and replacing it with what they would consider to be a better, more affordable

alternative. 

In the article, "Despite Latest Racket Over Killing Obamacare, Business Still Left Hanging," featured

in Columbus Business First, Attorney Matthew Parker discusses the potential process and outcome

for replacing the Affordable Care Act.

To read the full article, please visit Columbus Business First. (Subscription required)
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